Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School

'With Christ in our hearts, together we grow'
Headteacher: Mrs | O'Keeffe

Derwent Drive, Slough
Berkshire, SL1 6HW
Tel: 01628 661886

12" September 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 Flute Lessons

As part of the music curriculum, pupils in Year 5 will benefit from flute lessons this
year.

The lessons are provided by music teachers from Slough Music Service and flutes
will also be provided.

In previous years we have had violin lessons which the children have
thoroughly enjoyed so we are very much looking forward to learning a new
instrument.

Yours sincerely,
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In partnership with The Diocese of Northampton and Slough Borough Council, Department of Education
Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary and Nursery School has a commitment to safeguarding
and promoting the welfare of children
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